Docket No.: 50-346

Mr. Terry J. Lodge Toledo Coalition for Safe Energy P. O. Box 4545 Toledo, Ohio 43620

Dear Mr. Lodge:

This letter is sent to acknowledge receipt of your petition on benalt of the Toledo Coalition for Safe Energy requesting that the Office of Inspection and Enforcement issue an order that the Davis-Besse nuclear plant not be restarted until certain emergency and evacuation actions are taken by Toledo Edison and public hearings are held. Your petition has been referred to the Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation because the subject matter of the petition is within the jurisdiction of this office.

Your petition is being treated under 10 CFR 2.206 of the Commission's regulations, and accordingly, appropriate action will be taken within a reasonable time. I enclose for your information a copy of the notice that is being filed for publication with the Office of the Federal Register.

Sincerely Original Signed by H. R. Denton

Harold R. Denton, Director Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosure:



835 319